
Back to School Safety Steps
for Parents and Students

Please check your child each morning for signs of illness. If your child has a 
temperature of 100.4 degrees or higher, or a cough, or shortness of breath, or loss of 
taste or smell, or if they have been in direct contact with someone who has 
COVID-19, they should not go to school.

If your child is riding the bus, please have them practice social distancing and wear 
their face covering. The bus will be cleaned throughout the day and in the evening.

If you are dropping your child off at school, please drop them off in the designated 
area. For safety reasons, parents will not be able to walk students into their 
classrooms.

If your child is riding a bike or walking to school, please have them enter their school 
in the designated area with their face covering on.

When your child is in their classroom, your child will wear their face covering, 
practice social distancing, wash their hands, and use hand sanitizer frequently.

When your child is changing classes, your child will wear their face covering. They 
will also follow directional signs that will help all students with social distancing.

Water fountains will be turned off for safety reasons. Your child should bring a water 
bottle to school. Water bottles will also be provided at school. 

During lunch, your child will wear their face covering when waiting in line for food 
and practice social distancing. They will be able to remove their face cover while 
eating. They will need to put their face mask back on before leaving the table.

If a child presents COVID-19 symptoms, parents will be contacted to pick up their 
child immediately.

All buildings and workspaces will be cleaned throughout the day and in the evening.


